
From:
To: Public Path Orders
Subject: Public footpath between Blythvale and Holton
Date: 24 June 2024 22:40:49

I support the creation of the footpath.
I believe the creation of the footpath to link Blythvale to Holton should proceed on the following grounds.
1. It will create a safer route for children who attend school at Holton primary school.
2. It will create a safer route for elderly people to access Holton village hall for many of the activities that are
held there and to access Holton Garden centre safer.
3. It makes common sense to proceed with the creation of the footpath to link Blythvale to Holton as it was built
by Hopkins Homes as part of their housing development , however all necessary safety barriers / gates/ warning
signs need to be put in place before the footpath is opened. If any house owners adjacent to the footpath have
been disadvantaged, the council and/ or Hopkins Homes should review the impact the footpath has created on
them and if significant they should be adequately compensated.
4. Warning signs stating motorised vehicles are prohibited to use the footpath.
5. Warning signs stating dog owners are required to pick up and bag all dog poo their dog has deposited on the
footpath.

Sent from my iPad





From:
To: Public Path Orders
Subject: Halesworth 27 & Holton 14
Date: 27 June 2024 09:19:51

Writing in support of the creation of this footpath. Would use it regularly when walking
from Holton to town. Very much appreciated and encourages exercising, too easy to get in
the car and drive! Other routes involve roadside walking which is less pleasant, polluted
atmosphere from cars passing. Hope it will be wide enough to allow pushchairs and
wheelchairs to easily pass even with some vegetation growth.

Need the White Bridge reinstated asap, please too.

Thank you
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